
All students and staff are invited to join us for breakfast on Friday morning before our last day’s special
schedule and early dismissal at 12:00PM.

Celebrating the holiday season at The Rock.





A few of our Wrestlers made the trek up the coast last week to Elphinstone in preparation for
Saturday's Raven Ruckus at The Rock.

"The inaugural Raven Ruckus at The Rock was set and ready to roll Friday night, however mother nature had
different plans knocking out power on the Saturday. The tournament was eventually cancelled but the morning

warmup under spotlights won't soon be forgotten by these kids!



A number of our Ravens participated in the Karate Canada Open a few weeks ago and took home some
hardware, most notably a gold medal by Quinn L-C!!!

Jack M - Bronze
Sparks L - Bronze
“Kate” B - Bronze

Coco S - 5th
Dylan Thackray- 5th



Congratulations to two of our Ravens Spreading their wings abroad this Spring. Olive B. & Tristen S.
have just been selected to the Canada U18 Field Hockey Tour to France in May



FAST Students finishing a training exercise on the beach in Ambleside
The First Aid Swim Training Program is a unique opportunity for students to develop the essential skills and

confidence to become successful lifeguards while also building leadership and resilience.
See details in the Ebulletin.

Mattteo A, Anika L, Bodhi G, & Peiling L our most recent volunteers at the
Greater Vancouver Food Bank last week.



Thank you to Ms. Conbere, Ms. Reid & Mr. Tan for hosting Library Learning Commons in the dark! The power

outage didn’t deter staff from gathering for lunch and a cup of tea, biscuits and books. Many staff went home

with several “winter reads” before the holidays.

Ms. LeSieur’s math class was not deterred by the power outage on Tuesday. Rockridge students put their
phones to use for learning with teacher direction . . . yes everyone has and needed a flashlight.








